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Chief Administrative Office, Parks Division, recommending the Commission review and discuss the
Parks and Recreation Commission's role in the implementation, review and revision process of the
updated River Management Plan (RMP) as approved by the Board of Supervisors on February 13,
2018.

DEPARTMENT RECOMMENDATION
The Parks Division is recommending the Commission review and discuss their role as identified in
the updated River Management Plan, approved by the Board of Supervisors on February 13, 2018.

DISCUSSION / BACKGROUND
N/A

ALTERNATIVES
N/A

OTHER DEPARTMENT / AGENCY INVOLVEMENT
N/A

CAO RECOMMENDATION / COMMENTS
Chief Administrative Office occurs with Parks Division recommendation

FINANCIAL IMPACT
N/A

CLERK OF THE BOARD FOLLOW UP ACTIONS
N/A

STRATEGIC PLAN COMPONENT
N/A

CONTACT
Vickie Sanders  530 621-7538
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